
CRA Newsletter, 4-16-2018 
  
Board Of Trustees Election 
Please remember to cast your vote for the new parent representative for the Canyon Rim Board of 
Trustees.  Voting will take place online until April 23rd.  The parent-elected board member will serve a 
one-year term for the 2018-19 school year.    
 Please click the link below to review all the candidates and cast your vote!  
 Link:  https://goo.gl/forms/djAy3rZ4UxgtDwCx1 
 Thank you for supporting Canyon Rim Academy.  
  
Parent Satisfaction Survey 
We need more parents to participate in the Parent Satisfaction Survey, so we are keeping the 
survey open for a few more days.  Please take the survey - you can access it by following the link 
below: 
https://uepc.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_5A5uPa63pKeTzgh 
There is also a link to the survey on the school website.   
Please take the survey only once, one per household.   
Thank you for your participation! 
  

Message from our Librarian, Miss Alyson 
       At the beginning of the year the library rolled out an ALL STAR bookmark 

challenge.  Students must read 10 different specific genre's, record the titles and have a parent 

signature.  With a completed bookmark you would receive an ALL STAR team bookmark, get to 

choose a book for yourself and then have breakfast with Mr. Fuller. 

       The book mark's are due to the library on or before Friday, April 20th.  If you can't 

find your book mark but have kept track of your book titles on a list, please have your 

parents/teacher look them over and sign at the bottom to say that you have completed the 

challenge. 
       Breakfast with the Principal will be Friday, April 27th @ 7:55am.  Invitations for the 

breakfast will be sent to the ALL STAR READING TEAM members who have returned their 

bookmark.  

Thank you. 
  
Parent Participation Music Classes 
Parents, please join your child in music class this week.  Classes are held in room 1.  Because you will be 
participating with your child and we have very limited classroom space, please do not bring younger 
siblings to class with you.  Thanks to the parents who joined us for the 5th grade classes this morning.   
  
1st grade: Wednesday, April 18th 
 Paulsen 12:55 - 1:35 pm;   Tendick 1:40 - 2:20 pm;    Pratt 2:25 - 3:10 pm 
2nd grade : Tuesday, April 17th 
Spittler 12:55 - 1:35 pm;    Haga 1:40 - 2:20 pm;     Ford 2:25 - 3:10 pm 
3rd grade: Wednesday, April 18th 
Stoker 8:45 - 9:30 am;    Ms. Paige 9:35 - 10:20 am;     Robinson 10:25 - 11:15 am 
4th grade: Tuesday, April 17th   
Romney 8:45 - 9:30 am;   Pectol/McQueen 9:35 - 10:20 am;    Gonzalez 10:25 - 11:15 am 
6th grade: Thursday, April 19th 
Tabery 9:35 - 10:20 am;     Niles 10:25 - 11:15 am 
  

 

 

https://goo.gl/forms/djAy3rZ4UxgtDwCx1
https://uepc.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_5A5uPa63pKeTzgh


SAGE Testing 

SAGE testing for grades 3-6 begins next week.  If you’d like to see when your child’s class is 

involved in testing, the schedule is listed on our website under “Current Events”.   
  
Reminder: 
Washington Federal will be at Canyon Rim Academy for Save at School on 
Wednesday, April 18th during the lunch hour. 
  
COME EARLY on FRIDAY MORNING- 
      We are excited to announce this year we are providing yearbooks for every child on the last 
week of school.  This year we are paying for every student to have their own, in years to come 
they will be available to purchase at parent info night and during the school year.  
       As part of this year’s yearbook, we are hoping to get an aerial shot for a group picture of all 
the students (or as many as possible) wearing white shirts. Weather permitting, on Friday, April 
20th, please drop off your child at the upper field at 8:15 a.m. wearing a white shirt. (It doesn’t 
have to be a uniform shirt and they can keep it on all day, but uniform bottoms are still required.) 
We will meet as a student body to take an aerial picture of everyone – this picture will be on the 
cover of the yearbook.  We are so excited for the kids to have these special books of 
remembrance of our 2017-2018 school year! 
-CRA PTO 

Photographs Needed for 5th Grade Patriotic Program 
At the end of May, CRA fifth graders will perform a special program to celebrate their learning of 
U.S. History and commemorate Martin Luther King Jr.'s "I Have a Dream" speech.  As part of our 
program, we would like to pay tribute to the many family members, ancestors, friends and 
neighbors of CRA families who have served our country in any branch of the military.  We will be 
putting together a slideshow to honor these brave men and women and could use your help.  If you 
have photographs of any person close to you (parents, siblings, friends, grandparents, great-
grandparents, etc.) that you'd be willing to share, please send them via email to 
sthorpe@canyonrimacademy.org  as soon as possible.  (Deadline for photos: Friday, May 
4th)  Please include the soldier's name, your child's name and grade level, and their relationship to 
your child.  [Example: Elmer Fudd - Joey's (5th grade) great-grandfather]  If you have non-
digital photos, we are happy to scan them and get the original back to you.  Simply drop them off in 
the office labeled 5th Grade MLK Program and include your child's teacher so we can be sure to 
return them to the correct family. 
Thank you! 
5th Grade Teachers (Mr. Thorpe, Mrs. Lowry, and Miss Calli) 

Calendar 

April 16 – 19:                          Parent Participation Music Classes (See schedule above) 
Wednesday, April 18:            Kindergarten Field Trip to Red Butte   

AM Classes: 9:00-11:20;  PM Classes: 12:15-2:35 

Friday, April 20:                      CRA Art Festival, 6:00-8:00 pm 

Friday, April 27:                      Library All Star Breakfast* with the Principal, 7:55 a.m. 
                                                *Students must have completed the reading challenge to attend. 
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